
Handover ceremony of Japanese-Funded project “The Project for Improvement for the  

Educational Environment at Maizelands Secondary School in Bindura District” 

 

Maizelands Secondary School in Bindura District now has a greatly improved educational 

environment thanks to funding from Japan. On 14 November, Ambassador Iwado attended the 

handover ceremony of newly completed facilities, including two furnished classroom blocks 

and a teacher’s house. These were completed through a project implemented by a local NGO, 

SOS Children’s Villages Zimbabwe.  

 

Previously, the students and teachers at the school were lacking basic facilities, and they had 

to conduct their lessons in an old barn or under a tree without adequate desks and chairs. 

 

Speaking at the handover ceremony, Ambassador Iwado asked the boys and girls to take 

advantage of the improved facilities and study hard. Then, he said, they would be able to realise 

their potentials and develop their talents, helping Bindura and Zimbabwe to become stronger 

and better.  
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Cutting of the tape                    Students with big smile 

  

One of the classroom blocks                                      Inside a classroom 


